
Responsiveness Summary  
November 10th – December 10th, 2008 Public Comment Period 
Agreed Order for Interim Action, Remedial Investigation, Feasibility Study, 
and Cleanup Action Plan 
Atofina Chem 3009 Taylor Way Log Yard 
Tacoma, WA 
Site Manager: Dom Reale 
Public Involvement Coordinator: Hannah Aoyagi 
 
 
The following comment was received during the November 10th to December 10th, 2008 
public comment period for the Atofina Chem 3009 Taylor Way Log Yard site.  This 
comment will be added to the site file and made publicly available. No changes will be 
made to the Agreed Order. 
 
 
Comment 1: Tacoma Pierce County Chamber (see attached letter) 
 
 



 
 
 
 
December 10, 2008 
 
 
Hannah Aoyagi 
Public Involvement Contact 
WA Department of Ecology 
Toxics Cleanup Program, SWRO 
P.O. Box 47775 
Olympia, WA  98504-7775 
 
Via email:  haoy461@ecy.wa.gov  
 
 
RE:  Agreed Order for Cleanup Atofina Chem 3009 Taylor Way Log Yard 
 
Dear Ms. Aoyagi: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment about the Agreed Order for the cleanup of the 
Atofina Chem 3009 Taylor Way Log yard. 
 
The Chamber is supportive of efforts to return this critically situated industrial land to 
productive use.  As both industrially zone and waterfront, this land is both highly 
desirable and critically short in supply.  Its return to productive and environmentally 
clean uses will be of great benefit to the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gary D. Brackett, CCR 
Manager, Business and Trade 
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